
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: July 7, 2020 
 
FROM: Chancellor Henry Mack 
 
TO: FCS Workforce Administrators 
 District Technical Center Directors 
 Career and Technical Education Directors 
   
Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org   
 
SUBJECT: Extension of Executive Order 20-52 

 
Today, the Governor issued Executive Order 20-166. It extends the state of emergency declared 
in Executive Order 20-52 for 60 days. Please be reminded of the content in attached matrix 
(second PDF). As many of you know, many of the simulation accommodations associated with 
our health science programs are attached to the life of Executive Order 20-52, which is now 
extended.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us, or the appropriate DOH official, should you have any 
questions. 

 
Henry Mack 
Chancellor  
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
Attachments (2) 
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